Town of Pendleton Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes
Pendleton Town Hall November 20, 2017

Present: Chris Frey, Mike Argentieri, Charlie Langlois, Mark Ruppert, Karen Zernhelt-Wolf, Craig Burns,
Eileen Czarnecki, Todd Ostrowski

AGENDA

1. Town Park Bathroom: Multiple vendors have reviewed the proposed addition, no estimates have
been received. ADA Porta-John has been removed for the year. If Porta John is required in 2018, a
wheelchair accessible one will be contracted for by Dave Lieble.

2. Baseball: Town is revisiting the current baseball contract and will be making a decision as to who will
be running the program in 2018.

3. Roller Rink and Tennis Courts need to be patched/resurfaced.

4. Summer Rec Program: Michelle Senecal Hunt was the Camp Director for Summer Rec in 2017. She
wishes to return in the same role in 2018. New registration fees for 2018 recommended and will be on
the agenda for approval at next Town work session on November 27.

5. Soccer Fields: 4 small soccer nets need to be replaced. Nets are an odd size. Prior issues getting the
correct size necessitates we order new ones in the spring in case they are not correct.

6. Town Park: Possible damage on ball fields due to vendor parking. Charlie will review and report to
Todd on status of the fields.

7. Basketball: Charlie will reach out to Starpoint to see if the program can be restarted. Building use
form submitted, no response from Starpoint yet.

Next meeting: Monday January 15, 2018 at 7 PM



